-

THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

January 27, 1940

My dear Mr. Beals

Mrs. Roosevelt has referred to me your
request for a copy of the President's address in
connection with the Vhite House Conference on
Children in a Democracy, and I have pleasure in
sending you'to you herewith,

Very singerely yours,

STE
Secreta

N EARLY
to the President

Arthur Beal, Esqge,
20 Jones Street,
San Francisco,
Californiae



